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Please vote yes to ban the use of certain animals in traveling circus acts. Direct 

contact between humans and wild animals is bad for these animals as well as 

people. Traveling and living in these situations is a very poor quality of life for animals 

like these, and people who interact with them are doing exactly the opposite of what 

their intent usually is when they interact with them. In my experience, people care 

about animals like these and don't want to be involved in their suffering. We should 

offer ways for people to donate or volunteer to help animals live in appropriate 

habitats, away from people. 


